June 30, 2022
To Whom it May Concern,

I, Matt Betts, am satisfied with the current reclamation status of the Kleitz 43-30 well that was
operated by Lyster Oil in the late 1980’s to early 1990’s that is located on my property. This includes
current roads, topographic contour, vegetation status and overall appearance.

We do not wish for anyone to try to do anything additional to the ‘location’ in question, as it
would further and unnecessarily disturb our current operations.

Sincerely,
W/&é/

Matt Betts
Sippy Cup Ranch



